
 

 

 

CIRCULAR 
 
Circular Number: 
 
To: All students and staff From: Rudi van der Merwe 

 Manager: Transport and Logistics 
   Masada Building 
   APK 
 
Subject: COVID-19 Special Bus Service   
_____________________________________________________________ 

 

Kindly take note of the following; 

A special bus service will operate during 17 June until 14 July, according to the schedule below.  

Important Rules to adhere to;  

A student will not be allowed to enter a bus without a facemask and must have a valid UJ permit issued to 

them.  

All passenger while traveling on the buses must wear the facemask and will not be allowed to remove it.  

Students must sanitize their hands before entering the bus. 

 

Only two buses will operate doing a round trips, bus 1 starting at DFC via APB via APK and return to DFC, 

Bus 2 starting at SWC via APK via APB and return to SWC.  

Bus 1: DFC to APB and APK and return to DFC 

DFC Depart APB Depart APK Depart DFC Arrive 

07:30 08:00 08:15 08:40 

12:00 12:30 12:45 13:15 

16:00 16:30 16:45 17:15 – return to depot 

 

Bus 2: SWC to APK and APB and return to SWC 

SWC Depart APK Depart APB Depart SWC Arrive 

07:30 08:15 08:30 09:15 

12:00 12:45 13:00 13:45 

16:00 16:45 17:00 17:45 – return to depot 

 

Note: Buses will only operate on weekdays and not on Saturdays. 

The operational days are listed below; 

Wednesday 17 June Wednesday 1 July 

Thursday 18 June Thursday 2 July 

Friday 19 June Friday 3 July 

Monday 22 June Monday 6 July 



 

 

 

 
 

 

Tuesday 23 June Tuesday 7 July 

Wednesday 24 June Wednesday 8 July 

Thursday 25 June Thursday 9 July 

Friday 26 June Friday 10 July 

Monday 29 June Monday 13 July 

Tuesday 30 June Tuesday 14 July 

 

The normal UJ rules are applicable to this service as well; 

No drinking of alcohol or smoking on the buses. 

No unlawful passengers, only registered students with a valid UJ student card will be allowed to make use of 

the service. 

No unlawful stops (pick-up or drop-off on route) between the campuses. 

The only stops (pick-up and drop-off) will be at the dedicated bus stops on the campuses. 

 

The circular will be placed on uLink as well to ensure that students are aware of the published circular.  

 

Regards 
Rudi van der Merwe 
Manager: Transport and Logistics  
28 May 2020 


